

YOUR WEEKLY NEWSLETTER ABOUT CNES!

MELCOME BACK!

DEAR PARENTS, CARERS, AND PUPILS,
I HOPE YOU ALL HAD A RESTFUL AND ENJOYABLE BREAK.
IT'S A PLEASURE TO WELCOME EVERYONE BACK FOR THE NEW TERM. AS WE
BEGIN THIS NEXT CHAPTER OF THE ACADEMIC YEAR, I AM FILLED WITH PRIDE
AT ALL WE HAVE ACCOMPLISHED SO FAR, AND EXCITEMENT FOR THE
OPPORTUNITIES AHEAD.

THIS TERM PROMISES TO BE A BUSY AND REWARDING ONE, WITH A WIDE RANGE OF LEARNING EXPERIENCES, EVENTS, AND ACTIVITIES PLANNED ACROSS THE SCHOOL.

AS ALWAYS, OUR DEDICATED STAFF ARE HERE TO SUPPORT AND INSPIRE EVERY STUDENT TO ACHIEVE THEIR VERY BEST.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT. TOGETHER, WE CAN ENSURE A SUCCESSFUL AND POSITIVE TERM FOR ALL.

WARM REGARDS, CARRIE - HEADTEACHER

MELL DONE

WE WOULD LIKE TO SAY A HUGE CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR PAST Y11 CLASS ON THEIR RESULTS WITH THEIR EXAMS. AS A SCHOOL WE COULD NOT BE MORE PROUD OF THEIR EFFORTS!

UPCOMING DATES

8TH SEPT - FIRST AID WEEK 12TH SEPT - SCHOOL COUNCIL VOTING

